
Friends of Meaford Library Summer Concerts 2024 

 
Concert #3 by The Millpond Project on Sunday, 07 July 2024 

 

This year, The Friends of Meaford Library are pleased to introduce 
The Millpond Project.  The band is a collective of generally 4 local 
part-time musicians (the name is from the millpond in Massie) who 
have performed regularly throughout Grey and Bruce counties for 
several years. They have provided music for a variety of events such 
as soloists for weddings, as duets for easy listening at vineyards, and 
as classic rock performers for all sorts of celebrations, including 
several years as a New Years Eve band. 
Band members come from different musical backgrounds and now 
generally play classical Rock and Folk Rock music with hints of Pop 
and Blues thrown in.  They like to think of themselves as 
“entertainers” and love to engage their audiences throughout their 
shows.  For this performance, they will entertain as a duet with guitar 
and bass and harmonizing vocals.  They hope everyone who comes 
out has a wonderful time enjoying Live music!   

Thank You for supporting the Friends of Meaford Library. 


